## Environment, Inc.

LARRY E. O'BRIAN FOUNDER

STEVAN L. O'BRIAN PRESIDENT 7985 VANCE DRIVE, SUITE 205A ARVADA, COLORADO 80003 303-423-7297 FAX 303-423-7599

September 4, 2025

via email ben.hammar@state.co.us

Mr. Benjamin Hammar Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 1313 Sherman St., Suite 215 Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Hammar,

RE: Church Pit, AM-02

M.L.R.B. Permit # M-1979-045

On behalf or my Client Lakewood Brick and Tile Co., I am requesting an extension of the decision date from Wednesday September 10, 2025 to Monday, November 10, 2025. This will give us time to complete addressing the adequacy review questions and provide the Division review time for the responses.

Thank you for your help and if you have any questions please call me at (303) 423-7297.

Sincerely,

Stevan L. O'Brian

President

cc Lakewood Brick - Tom Murray Lakewood Brick - Julie Welte file